
From: Anna Pelc 

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 10:45 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Salt pollution  

I am concerned about salt pollution in Lake Wilcox.  I see so much dropped here at 
Joyce’s point every winter. 

Anna Pelc-Draper 

278 Douglas Rd 

Richmond Hill 

L4e3h6 
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